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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I'm opposed to this development. This does not fit the natural area of Holland Lake and will cause irreparable
damage. This damage will be to the environment, landscape, wildlife, current residents, existing camping and
recreational opportunities. This area cannot support such a massive development. It will forever ruin a wonderful
Montana treasure. We do not need large luxury developments ruining our state. Please decline this development.

Holland Lake is also prime grizzly bear habitat, which is a species listed under the endangered species act.

Sincerely,
Kiley McGowen



